
 

 
 

Invitation 
 

 

Are you an international student? Do you want your 

concerns to be heard? 
 

Then come along to a forum by the Community Relations Commission on 
Thursday 18 June 2009.  
 
We would like you to tell us about your concerns, and suggestions on how we 
can work together. 
 
 
Date:    Thursday 18 June 2009 
Time:    5.30pm – 9.15pm 
Venue:   Parramatta RSL, Corner of Macquarie and O’Connell Street,   

Parramatta  
 
Light dinner will be provided. 
 
Places are limited, therefore bookings are essential! 
 
To confirm your attendance, please contact Sheetal Challam on (02) 8255 6781 
or at sheetal.challam@crc.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 

 

 


